


sustainable transportation and meeting our environmental goals.
Winter Parking Challenges: In Kitchener, winter conditions significantly impact parking on city
streets. Snow accumulation narrows the available road space, making parking even more
challenging. Reducing on-site parking at A2025-22-25 Haldimand Street will amplify these
winter parking difficulties, potentially leading to hazardous situations and increased frustration
for residents and snow removal services.
I urge the City Planning Committee to reconsider the proposed parking reduction and to ensure
that an adequate number of parking spaces, including sufficient EV charging spaces, are
provided within the development to accommodate the needs of residents and visitors, while
also supporting our community's sustainability objectives.

I believe that a balanced approach is necessary, one that supports sustainable development
while also addressing the practical needs of residents, mitigating potential traffic impacts, and
promoting environmentally friendly transportation options. I would appreciate the opportunity
to discuss this matter further with the committee and to explore potential solutions.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Harkisan Raithatha 

 




